
 
 
 
 
           
    
 
 
 EASTERN LOS ANGELES REGIONAL CENTER 
 
 CONTRACT APPROVAL POLICY 
 
 
 
 
 
All contractual agreements which would bind Eastern Los Angeles Regional Center 
 
(ELARC) should reflect sound business practices, prudent fiduciary decision-making 
 
and attention to proper legal requirements.  Further, no ELARC contract of two-hundred  
 
fifty thousand dollars ($250,000) or more shall be entered into unless approved by the 
 
Board of Directors. 
 
 
 


